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Part 2
If you are having difficulty with the hearing
instruments, or do not like the sound quality,
discuss it with your Hearing Practitioner.
Chances are there are adjustments that can be
made to the instruments to accommodate
your complaint.
Remember that you are not alone. There are
millions of people with hearing loss, and as
the Baby Boomers age, the numbers grow. It is
nothing to be ashamed of, and there are many
treatment options available to you in these
modern times.
For more information please call…
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GETTING USEDTO NEW
HEARING INSTRUMENTS

By Cory Soal
R.H.A.D.
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Notice of Temporary Road Closure

The Town of Halton Hills is advising of a temporary road closure of Church
Street betweenMain Street South and Market Street in Downtown
Georgetown - required for the DowntownMovie Night event. The road will be
closed to through traffic on Friday September 3, 2021 from noon to 11:30 p.m.

Questions or concerns? Contact:
Matt Roj, Traffic Coordinator
905-873-2600, ext. 2215
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Notice of Temporary Road Closure

The Town of Halton Hills is advising of a temporary road closure of Park
Avenue betweenMill Street and Main Street South in Downtown Georgetown.
Road closure is required for construction work and will be closed on Thursday,
September 9, 2021. Local traffic access to Park Avenue will be provided through
Main Street South.

Questions or concerns? Contact:
Matt Roj, Traffic Coordinator
905-873-2600, ext. 2215

Thing are beginning to
look like old times at the Ac-
ton Legion, as members and
their guests turned out for
several events in August
and we were able to get the
best use of our patio. 

There was a huge turn-
out for the surprise visit of
Elvis on Aug. 7 as we high-
lighted our grand reopen-
ing. Elvis tribute artist
Steve Michaels dropped in
for a short visit and is now
planning an official concert
in our main hall on Monday,
Sept. 20 at 7:30 p.m. See our
website for details.

It was great to see so
many people come out for
the presentation to Billy and
Joan on Aug. 21. The enter-
tainment from Norm Mason
was outstanding.

It was so nice to see so
many kids at the 14th anni-
versary of the Gary Mundy
fishing derby on Aug. 22. It
was hosted by the Munday
family and friends. Winners
in the four age groups were:
age two to four Halieigh, age
five to six Legend, age seven
to 10 Shaylenns and age 11 to

16 Ethan. Thanks to the gen-
erosity off all attendees, we
were able to donate 125
pounds of food and $50 in
cash to the Acton Food
Share.

Don't forget to sign up for
the Legion golf and dinner,
set for Sept. 11.

We offer our deepest con-
dolences to the family of
Barry Miles, who recently
passed away. Barry was a
long-standing member of
Branch 197, and a regular at
the Thursday night crib-
bage league, where he will
be missed.

If COVID-19 protocols al-

low, we have targeted Mon-
day, Oct. 18 to hold our first
general meeting in two
years. It is essential that we
meet quorum requirements
at this time, so please ear-
mark this date and time,
which will be 8 p.m.

Please check the web-
page at legion197.com, and
in addition we will be post-
ing information on social
media. 

David Maloney is the
public relations officer for
the Acton Legion, Branch
197. He can be reached at
rclbr197@cogeco.net.

OPINION

THINGS ARE PICKING
UP AT ACTON LEGION
ELVIS TRIBUTE 
ARTIST HELPS US
CELEBRATE GRAND
REOPENING, WRITES
DAVID MALONEY

DAVID MALONEY
Column

Elvis tribute artist Steve Michaels performs at the Acton Legion's
grand reopening.
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